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Comments: As a thirty-year resident of the upper Crystal River Valley, I strongly object to the proposed Redstone

to McClure Pass trail until a comprehensive environmental and wildlife impact analysis of the entire proposed trail

is completed. Taking a piecemeal approach by only assessing individual sections of the trail is irresponsible. The

Forest Service must consider how of the impacts of construction and recreation will affect the ecosystem of the

Crystal River corridor as a whole before moving this proposal forward.


